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OUT NOW
BITTER WORMWOOD
Kire was the first Naga 
novelist to be published 
in English. Herfourth 
novel tel Is the story of 
one man's life from 
1937 up to 2007.
Through his life she 
traces the ebbing of 
traditional ways and the j 
impactofgreatevents, j 
from the arrival of radio 
to Partition to the Naga 
insurrection

EasterineKire
Zubaan,?295

1 OCT 2011

Rohini Nilekani

n n cn m n o n
ground

UNCOMMON 
GROUND: DIALOGUES 
WITH BUSINESS AND 
SOCIAL LEADERS

Based on a 2008TV 
show, this is a collection 
of debates on eightkey 
questions on relations 
between business, 
society and the state: 
Sunil Mittal vs Aruna Roy, 
MukeshAmbani vsRK 
Pachauri, Y C  Deveshwar 
vsSunitaNarain...

Rohini Nilekani, ed.
Penguin, ?499

\

WORLDWIDE NEWS INDIA 
9810336199

TWICE WRrTTEN
SetintheBombayofthe 
early 1980s, "abundant, 
greasy and alive ".this 
debut novel by a 
physicist tells of three 
young friends who meet j 
a writer named G O  
Doraiswamy, aka God. 
God findsthefriends 
interesting and decides 
to "rewrite" the stories 
of their lives

KSridhar
Popular Prakashan,
?195

WATER: ASIA'S NEW 
BATTLEGROUND

Once the powers fought 
over land, today they 
competefor energy 
resources, tomorrow 
they will fight overwater. 
A  study of water politics 
in high-growth Asia, 
focusing on potential 
sources of conflictand 
what can be done to 
better share water and 
preventtrouble

Brahma Cheltaney
HarperCollins?699

THE SONG OF 
ACHILLES

Afine retelling of the 
story of the 
relationship between 
Achilles, hero of the 
Iliad, and his partner 
Patrodus. A  historical 
novel that tries to show 
Achilles as he was 
before he became the 
legendary killer, and 
how he came to that 
violent state

Madeline Miller
Bloomsbury, ?499
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